

Safety Bay Primary School

Read all about it - the news from Safety Bay!!

Dear Subscribers Name

This fortnight's news from Safety Bay Primary School is now available to view online.

Term 2 Planner



Principal's Word Safety Bay Families

We have a big finish to Term 2 with a lot happening in the next three weeks. Teachers will be finalising reports and we have a rage of excursions and incursions coming up to support classroom curriculum as well as celebrating

NAIDOC week. The obstacle relay last week was a success with the community raising over \$6000 for the school. We will be sure to spend the money wisely!

Reminders

- We have a new system up and running (Qkr) to make payments for excursions and incursions.
- Semester 1 reports will go out via Connect at the end of this term.
- Volunteers are welcome to help out tomorrow morning. Work on the sound Garden will start at 9.30am.
- The uniform shop is open on Tuesday mornings before school to pick up a school jacket for the winter ahead.

Updates

- Today we had a visit from Ms Sue Cuneo, Regional Executive Director of the South Metropolitan Education Region. It was a great opportunity to share the many areas that we are proud of here at Safety Bay Primary School. She was very complimentary about the feel of the school and enjoyed visiting some of our classrooms.
- Our Vegetable and Frog Pond gardens are getting some much required care and attention
 over the next few weeks. We have had a group of volunteers from our local community in
 helping to clear and prepare the veggie garden and some staff and parents have been
 working on transforming our frog pond garden into a space for learning about local
 Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander culture.

Have a great weekend.

Phil Springett Principal



Merit Certificate Recipients

Assembly - Friday 8th June

Congratulations go to the following students, the latest recipients of our prestigious Merit Certificates. Well done!!

W1 - Ty

W2 - Layla

W3 - Quinn

W4 - Hunter and Kody

W5 - Oliver and Olivia

W8 - Lexi

S3 - Shyla and Hayley

S4 - Matilda and Cody

S5 - David

S6 - Macy and Jacena

S7 - Oren

P7 - Enzo

P8 - Lucas and Mason

P9 - Jack

P10 - Sam

C12 - Logan

C13 - Petra and Ezra

C14 - Allegra

C15 - Reece

C16 - Patrick

C17 - Leanne

C18 - Eden

C19 - Matthew

C20 - Milly

C21 - Cyra

Phys Ed - Kerera C17

LOTE - Sophie C16



KidsMatter

Positive Parenting Program will be holding free seminars at Safety Bay Primary School for parents of children aged 0-12years.



Positive Parenting Program (Triple P)

Free Seminars at Safety Bay Primary School (for parents of children 0-12 years)

Make parenting easier by teaching your child the social and emotional skills they need.

These 3 seminars will be presented by the School Psychologist and the School Nurse and are suitable for all parents with children in the early years of school.

 Seminar One: The Power of Positive Parenting (Duration: 1 ½ hours)

 Seminar Two: Raising Confident, Competent Children (Duration: 1 ½ hours)

 Seminar Three: Raising Resilient Children (Duration: 1 ½ hours) DATES: 3rd, 10th and 17th of August

TIME: 9AM - 10:30AM

VENUE: Safety Bay Primary School

PRESENTERS: Brooke Ramsay and Gabrielle Bauskis

BOOKINGS AND INFORMATION

To assist with planning and preparation for the seminars, please email Leanne Allen, <u>Leanne.Allen@education.wa.edu.au</u> by 27th July if you will be attending

www.triplep-parenting.net

KidsMatter Parent Café

Parent café is a place for you to come and have a chat with other parents. It is run by our school Chaplain and Defence Force Liaison Officer. This is an opportunity to ask questions or just simply have a chat.

When: Thursday Time: 9:00am Where: School Staff Room



A poem by Lainey of C15

Lainey from C15 wrote an amazing poem for homework, after learning about national Reconciliation Week, last week.

Hope

H stands for heart, I believe that we are all human and we beat as one

O stands for over, everyone has a dream over the rainbow don't let it go

P stands for piece, we are all a puzzle piece and we all fit together

E stands for EQUALITY, we all have the right to treat each other fairly



Library Reinvigoration

You may have noticed some changes to our library recently. A very big thank you to Mrs Brett and volunteers, Susan Clarke and Joy Mikulandra for the work they've been doing to lead our library space along its reinvigoration journey.

You may have noticed some changes to our library recently. A very big thank you to Mrs Brett and volunteers, Susan Clarke and Joy Mikulandra for the work they've been doing to lead our library space along its reinvigoration journey.

Thanks to the commitment from your hardworking P&C along with support from our KidsMatter committee and school funds we look forward to seeing a reinvigoration of our library in the months ahead.

Visits and information gathered from recently updated Department of Education school libraries including Ranford Road Primary, Comet Bay Primary and Campbell Primary together with advice from international consultant, Kevin Hennah will form the basis for the changes. Mrs Brett and Mrs Tindale attended a presentation (Vision 2020 Maintaining Relevant Libraries) by Kevin Hennah which provided an amazing array of ideas to help create a welcoming functional 21st century school library hub.

Our library can offer things that other areas cannot – it can be multifunctional and multipurpose.

- Technology Spaces
- Collaborative Learning Seating Areas
- Signage Well signed, professional and appealing internally and externally
- Innovative visual merchandising to house the physical book collection
- Slat walls, merchandised displays of books to create interest, lots of front facing books, correct stand heights (not too high)
- Technology TV running to display book trailers available uTube

Check out the types of additions and changes being considered below. We also welcome your input and have placed an ideas box in the library. Please join us on our library reinvigoration journey.













Semester One Electronic Delivery of Students
Semester One reports will be delivered online to parents in week 9 of term two.
This involves reports being sent to the parent's email address that we have

registered on our school database.

Your child's reports from Semester Two 2017 and onward are stored on Connect and can be accessed from this point for the duration of their public schooling.

Please ensure that your email address registered with the school is current and active.

Connect

If you are experiencing any issues with Connect then please phone, come into the office, or email the front office safetybayps@education.wa.edu.au and let us know what the problem is. More often than not, it's a simple fix.



The future is cashless!

Thank you to those parents who have already paid their voluntary contributions through the booklist and other methods - this certainly helps ensure that resources are made available for your children. Please remember you are always welcome to enter into a payment plan – phone, email or call in

and see our friendly staff at the office to arrange.

In anticipation of moving across to the Department of Education's new, state of the art financial and administration system called WebSIS and in order to streamline contributions and excursion/in-school performance payment processes, Safety Bay Primary School is endeavouring to move to a cashless system during 2018.

All payments are encouraged to be made via:

- QKR! Download this App to your smart phone. It even enables electronic permissions!
- · Direct deposit through internet banking
- · EFTPOS at the office
- Credit Card at the office or by placing details on school payment envelopes

QkR! App and direct deposit through internet banking are the preferred options. These methods ensure there is a clear trail for all payments with lodgement receipts from your bank and payments may be processed in a time efficient manner. Additionally, QkR! App is paper free and another great reason to give it a go.

If you have any queries or simply want to hear more information about the forthcoming Department of Education's webSIS finance and administration system, please see us at the office.

Diana Tindale
Manager Corporate Services



From the Penguin Pantry

Friday 29th June is the last day of term and Mrs B's last day in the Penguin Pantry. Please consider ordering for Mrs B's last lunch at Safety Bay Primary School and let's see if we can smash the record of serving 285 lunches.



Please pre-order from now until Friday 22nd June for a full menu choice (over the counter or online). All orders received after Friday 22nd will be from a limited menu. There will be Juice Bombs available for sale with lunches that day. Please tell your children to have a guess at how many lunches will be ordered and come and let Mrs B know what they

think (no prizes - just for fun), Mrs B is hoping for 350 lunch orders!!!.

P&C News

The P&C would like to extend a very heartfelt thank you to all the parents who helped out on the day of the obstacle course and in its lead up. We could not have done it without you. Together the school raised \$6016 to go towards updating the school library. If being a part of our fundraising team is something you'd like to consider please contact us at sbpspandc@hotmail.com, there is no need to join the P&C or come to meetings. As you may have heard Mrs B in the canteen is leaving us at the end of term. Mrs B has been with us since September 2016 and in that time has provided our school with a delicious and nutritious menu in line with the Health Department's Healthy Food & Drink policy, has trained and managed her staff & volunteers extremely well. She maintains her budget meticulously and most importantly greets and treats every person at her window with Mrs B we will miss your welcoming smile and we appreciate everything kindness and respect. you have done for our school and community. We wish you well as you take the next step in your journey. We are in the process of hiring someone to take over, the canteen will operate as normal until term ends and be open again in term three. Thank You Skye Perkins P&C President Communication Please like our Facebook page to keep track with P&C news: Safety Bay Primary P&C Noticeboard or you can email us any questions, feedback or comments on sbpspandc@hotmail.com P&C Meetings P&C meetings are held twice a term in weeks 4 and 8. Please refer to the term planner for meeting times.

Visit Our Website

LUn-Subscribe Link Here

Powered by The sponsor-ed Group